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Montreal, April 26th, 1932.

Sir Arthur T• Currie, K.C.3.,G.C.M.G.,L.L.D., 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Mont real.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Your letter of April 25th has just been 
received, and I am very much relieved and pi eased at the 
final is eue regarding the plans for the proposed Gymnasium.

As expressed in my previous letter, I think 
that the fair point of view which Professor Nobbs has taken 
in this matter will cause him to stand higher in the opinion 
of the Governors and of the Graduates in general.

I can assure you that, if I have anything to 
say concerning the matter, Professor Nobbs* partner will 
certainly receive equal consideration with the other graduate 
architects when and if we ask that plans should be submitted.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

President, The Graduates * Society 
of McGill University.
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